
 

 

 

July 2022- Library Director’s Report 

CIRCULATION July YTD July 31 June YTD June 30 

2022 N/A N/A 2,383 11,611 

2021 2492 13,321 2,126 10,829 

2020 466s 10,853 55* 10,387 

PLS LOANS 

SENT  
July 

YTD July 31 
June YTD June 30 

2022 N/A N/A 379 2,407 

2021 320 2,274 334 1,954 

2020 13s 1,270 14* 1,257 

OWWL2Go Stats July YTD July 31 June YTD June 30 

2022 N/A N/A 385 2,516 

2021 452 2,800 383 2,348 

2020 436 2,996 466 2,560 

* denotes a month where the library was closed for part of the month 

 

Programs: There were no attendees at the movie night. The next Book Discussion of 

MacBeth by William Shakespeare will be held on July 27th at 7pm. July 28th & August 

10th will feature travelogues at 7pm. 

 

Meetings: 7/8-Small Library Symposium, 7/19-Collection Management Policy & Great 

Giveback info session, 7/22- New Director’s Meeting, 7/25- Budget & Building 

Committee 

 

Outreach: 7/6-Booked for the Evening Meeting, 7/9-RAP @ Chalk Art Fest  

 

Building: 7/13-Public Computer Upgrade, Wildlife Visits-7/6 & 7/19 

Wildlife company came and set up one way trap. They did catch one squirrel, removed 

trap & sealed up the hole. They recommended getting someone to look at the rest of the 

roof.  

 

There is a call into a roof company that specializes in the tile roofing.  

 

Potholes were fixed.  

 

NYSEG came out and did a preliminary site review, asking for permission to drive 

across the lawn to cut down the trees. They have not yet completed the work. 

 

I am still waiting for the SAM registration to process for Construction Application.  
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SHPO approved our 2023 project, with the caveat that the current doors must be stored 

until they can be reused in the building. 

 

Miscellaneous:  

A Letchworth State Park employee has been coming to digitize photos related to the 

CCC camps that used to be in the park for their Legacy Day, to be held on August 6th. 

We will receive a copy of those photographs and we will work on getting them 

uploaded to New York State Heritage after the metadata is created. 

 

I have responded to an additional 4 reference requests over the last 2 months. 

 

I used 6 hours PTO in July. 

 


